


border. However, following consular intervention by the embassy, a number of the prohibited group were let in. The

Polish Embassy explained that ‘part of its role is to help all Polish citizens.’

Obviously, the vast majority of Polish people living in Britain do not adhere to radical right ideology. However, the

growing menace of extremist activity undertaken by a minority of Polish nationals in the country is a cause for

concern. Besides the irony of migrants attacking other migrants, it is disconcerting that supposedly hard line anti-

immigrant, nationalist parties are recruiting from amongst Polish immigrants living in Britain. They clearly view the

Polish  community  as  fertile  soil  for  their  respective  missions.  Furthermore,  far  from attempting  to  combat  the

problem of  Polish radical  right  activity,  the  Polish  authorities  are  collaborating  with  their  compatriots  who are

spreading hate in foreign lands. As Pankowski warns: If the Polish radical right in Britain ‘continues unchecked it

could definitely get worse’ – with acts of violence possibly following thereafter.
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